
 
 

   

   

December 21, 2018 
120/2018-VOP 

E X T E R N A L  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  

To: B3’s Market Participants and Other Stakeholders – BM&FBOVESPA 
 Segment 

Re: Public Consultation on Change to Rule for Registration of Cross Orders 
in Exchange Environment. 

Complementing Circular Letter 050/2018-VOP, dated December 19, 2018, 
regarding the public consultation on a proposal to change the rule for registration of 
cross orders in the exchange environment, B3 hereby informs you that all comments 
and suggestions submitted in accordance with item 5 of the circular letter will be 
considered public and disclosed in full, together with the Public Consultation Report, 
unless the participant expressly requires confidential treatment. 
 
We emphasize that the contents of the circular letter remain unchanged except for 
inclusion of the above complement. 
 
Further information can be obtained from the Electronic Trading Department by 
telephone on +55 11 2565-5000, option 2, or by email at 
controledeoperacoes@b3.com.br. 
 
 
 
 
Cícero Augusto Vieira Neto 
Chief Operating Officer 
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